	GSPSA Meeting Minutes
	12/14/2023
Remote

	

	Meeting Type:  Executive Committee

	

	Attendees:
	Matt DeLand, Jon Landis, Keith Evans, Ralph Casasanta, Eric Chomko, Neerav Shah, Taylor Thomas attended remotely.

	Discussion Items:

	1. Walk-in Cooler.  The walk-in cooler in the Shack has been repaired. The total cost is $2800, which is more than expected. Eric noted that there was previous work ($300 bill) done in the spring. Keith reported that the current GSPSA account balance is ~$1460. The vendor is willing to accept partial payment now. An initial payment of $700 was proposed. The motion passed 7-0.
2. Shack Revenues. It was also suggested that $500 from Shack revenues be used towards the cooler repair bill. This idea was discussed, but not voted on. Jon stated that he would like to have some study of the best model to handle ongoing Shack costs and revenues before next season.

3. Other Items. Jon asked for any other relevant items from the 2023 season.

a. The use of pitching mats for balls and strikes was well-received.

b. Self-umpiring is considered realistic for GSPSA at this time, but it was noted that there were some challenges. The need to have someone that takes the role seriously was stressed. Matt suggested that having a summary of common rulings available might be useful, and agreed to coordinate inputs.

c. The potential need for infield dirt in 2024 was discussed. Jon noted that $1500 was allocated for dirt in this year’s budget, but not used.

d. Taylor suggested that there should be more effort on making sure that tied or suspended games are completed in a timely manner. Jon asked him to review the current language in the GSPSA rules to clarify possible scheduling of such games on Thursday.
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